
  

  

 

 

 

It is hereby certified that  
 

 

 

PROVINCIAL ORAL SURGERY 

REGINA 
 

 

 

Has successfully completed an inspection as is required under the College’s Bylaw 26.1 and is therefore 

approved as a Non Hospital Treatment Facility in the Province of Saskatchewan  

until 5 September, 2023 to perform the following procedures: 
 

 

 

 

❖ Anesthesia Services for the Purpose of Oral Maxillofacial Surgery 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                  
       President                      Registrar 


